
Seven Days  
of Service Concludes

During this past week, people took part 
in service opportunities throughout the 
archdiocese. Parishes and deaneries, as well as 
Catholic Charities, Family Promises, Bethel 
House, Capuchins Community Service and 
Gerard’s Embrace collaborated on efforts to 
reach out to others in need. We are grateful to 
those who participated in the “Seven Days of 
Service” as part of the 175th anniversary 
celebration of the Archdiocese of Milwaukee. 
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